

As part of our ongoing commitment to promote and encourage all vocations within our parish family we present information each month to help develop our knowledge and understanding of each calling.

During the past few weeks we have witnessed parishioners receiving the **Vocations Prayer Kit** at the end of Mass to take home for the week to pray in their homes. This month ,we are asking for your assistance in ensuring the **Vocations Prayer Kit** reaches as many homes in our parish as possible! We have three kits (one to be given out at each Mass), and 40 weeks left in this year, so we hope to reach 120 homes! Saying "yes" to taking the **Vocations Prayer Kit** home for a week is a simple way we can all enrich our faith at home and will serve as a visible sign of our witness. Please refer to the sign-up sheet attached to this weekend's bulletin for additional details. The sign-up sheet can be filled out and returned in the collection basket at any weekend Mass. A member of the Vocations Committee will then be in touch to confirm your weekend.

We continue to pray for all of you in your vocations.

